
Citizen Groundwater Empowerment Workshop 
Presented by 
The North Coast Stream Flow Coalition  
& 
The Nature Conservancy

The North Coast Stream Flow Coalition, NCSFC,  is 
partnering with The Nature Conservancy, TNC, to 
present this one day Citizen Groundwater Empowerment 
Workshop on Tuesday, November 13, 2018 10-3pm.

 It is critical that we understand our local water resources 
and how we as local stakeholders in water security can 
advocate for conservation, protection and sustainability 
of surface and groundwater for now and for future 
generations.

We will teach you about the new groundwater legislation 
passed by the California State Legislature in 2014, the 
Groundwater Sustainable Management Act, SGMA, and 
how this new law applies to Napa County.

We are living in critical times with climate change, 
diminishing natural resources and high demand for water 
that is already over appropriated in California as well as 
much of the Napa River watershed including 
groundwater.

When: Tuesday, November 13, 2018 

Where: 1625 Salvador Ave, Napa, Ca 

Time: 10am - 3pm 

Other:  

LUNCH WILL BE PROVIDED. 
A recommended donation of $15.00 at the door is 
requested.


Space is limited. 


To reserve now or if you have questions, call or email

Chris Malan

North Coast Streamflow Coalition - Chair

707.322.8677

cmalan1earth@gmail.com


For more info visit

www.icarenapa.org



